
Dear Senators, 

 

I'm writing to express my concerns for bill HB 2509, and ask that you oppose it.   

 

We need to be protecting small farmers who have neither the time nor the large budgets (like 

Monsanto) needed to fight battles in court or "mediation" over gmo pollen that will very likely 

contaminate their non-gmo crops. 

 

Please make a sound decision by supporting people, water and soil over corporate 

profits.  Oppose this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Stern 

Williams, OR 
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"I believe in God, only I spell it nature" 

-Frank Lloyd Wright 
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